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INTERNAL FUND-RAISING REQUESTS FOR 8/6/18 

 

 

1. Beechgrove Elementary School 

Beechgrove Elementary School would like to hold a Winter Scholastic Book Fair December 3-7, 2018.  

The funds raised will be used to purchase books and supplies for the library.   

 

Beechgrove Elementary School would like to hold a Spring Scholastic Book Fair April 23-30, 2019.  

The funds raised will be used to purchase books and supplies for the library.   

 

Beechgrove Elementary School would like to participate in Box Tops for Education for the 2018-2019 

school year.  The funds raised will be used to purchase library supplies, books, and technology/STEM 

materials for the library. 

 

Beechgrove Elementary School Family Resource Center would like to hold a Texas Roadhouse Gift 

Card Sale in November and December 2018.  The funds raised will be used for the Born Learning 

Academy Business Partnership Collaboration.   

 

Beechgrove Elementary School Family Resource Center would like to hold a Spiritwear Sale for the 

2018-2019 school year.  The funds raised will be used for the FRC to carry out goals outlined in the 

FRYSC grant. 

 

 

 

 


